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The Muletown Pump Station contains critical controls and instrumentation for both the 

pump station as well as the Muletown Conduit Turn-Out.  More recently, operations had 

experienced repeated control failures at the turn-out which provided both erroneous in-

formation to the SCADA system and resulted in the need to manually operate the valves 

at the turn-out.  In testing the control wires PACE Engineering conducted continuity tests 

and confirmed that all wires experienced shorted resistance somewhere between the two 

sites.   

To better mitigate repeating this issue in the future, competitive bids were solicited to 

replace the failed, spliced wires with a single line pull (approximately 1,100-ft to include 

8-#12 THHN conductors) through four junction boxes continuously without any splices 

between the pump station and the turn-out.   
 

The Board unanimously voted to award the bid to Bullert Industrial Electric.   

Go green and help the environment by choosing to receive your monthly water bill and 

newsletter via e-mail.  Not only will you receive your bill quicker, there will no longer be a 

threat of your bill being lost or stolen.  You can request to go paperless by contacting the 

District Office directly or you can register your account on our website and select to re-

ceive E-Bills there.      

With On-Line Access you can easily review your monthly bill, research your account his-

tory, update your contact information, request services and make payments using a debit/

credit card or e-check.  

*   Please note that all on-line payments are charged a transaction fee by the payment pro-

cessor for the third-party transaction. 

To register your account, simply go to our website www.centervillecsd.org and click the 

large green Bill Payment button in the right hand corner of the screen.  From there you 

click the red button titled Pay Your Bill Now.   First time users will need to register their 

account first.   To register select the button titled (Not Already Registered?  Register 

Now.).   If you don’t want to register your account, but want to make an online payment, 

choose the “Quick Pay” button.   This allows you to make a debit/credit card or e-check 

payment online without registering an on-line account.   

The District also offers ACH Payments, as well as, Budget Payment Plans.  Please contact 

the District Office for additional information.   



Average Water Usage for the month:  

Compare the usage on your water bill with the 

average of the District.     

October’s Average: 6,100 cubic - feet.         

Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s Meeting will 
be held Wednesday, November 20th at 7:00 pm.   
 

The public is always welcome.  

The Centerville Education Foundation (CEF) is offering 

personalized, engraved Cougar Paws for the Grant 

School Legacy Wall located outside the main office.   

This fall they are offering a 25% discount to leave your 

family’s legacy with Grant School, or to honor someone 

special in your Grant experience.    

Paws range from $130 to $415.   

Please use the URL code for more information. 

The Centerville Education Foundation’s  

Annual  

Engraved Cougar Paw Sale 

Each year we ask you to partner with us to 

help keep those in need warm and every 

year your generosity surpasses our expec-

tations!     

With the temperatures still warm in the 

afternoons, the mornings are beginning to 

become a little chilly and November is 

right around the corner.   

We will be accepting new/used, child/

adult coats, mittens, and hats.  Donations 

can be dropped off at the District Office 

Monday through Friday from 8 am to 

12:30 and 1 pm to 4:30 pm from Novem-

ber 1st thru December 31st.    

Thank you for helping us 
spread the warmth! 

The District Office will be closed to 

celebrate the  following holidays: 

Veteran’s Day:  Monday, Nov. 11th     

Thanksgiving:   Thurs. and Friday 

      Nov. 28th and 29th 


